
Critchley Cup 2019 

 
This year’s Critchley Cup took place at Seascale Golf Club once again. All attendees had a great day 

both on the course and in the clubhouse.  

The Critchley Cup was won by the old boy who had travelled the furthest to attend. Congrats Adrian 

Peckitt, your support at these events is always greatly appreciated! 

Tom Wright won the scratch trophy which also included the single malt Scotch Whisky kindly 

donated by A D Rattray Whisky. A great gesture from Mr Tim Morrison, owner of the Distillery and 

old boy of the school.  

Cameron Wood won the Under 25 trophy. Cameron had his first taste of Old Boy’s weekends in 

Edinburgh last year and the society cannot wait to welcome him to his first Halford Hewitt at Royal St 

Georges next year! 

John Currie was a late entrance and following a decent knock he will be waiting with anticipation to 

be presented with the Fortifier! 

Thanks to Richard Crummey and Matthew Rigby for also making the long journey to the West Coast, 

I hope the trip “down memory lane” was worth it! Also thanks to locals Ethan Spedding and Ben 

Wilson for supporting the event as always. 

Plans are being made for Critchley Cup 2020, dates are going to be confirmed soon so we can bring 

this competition back further to its former glory.      

Tom Wright (Hon. Secretary OSBGS).  

 

https://www.facebook.com/adrattraywhisky/?__tn__=K-R&eid=ARAHYxYQHODEVeGFM_J-6TUHWSh0o3HLKbDO22cE-9ZkpfY9dTqMmuvtvmdFbmCD4eOEerPy1mQa8I8u&fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARAjYwWYVxRd7vO55T9YnN4m2XxcdMqxPZCJG6xyCi9EqaqJ6qkwTmtHaM5M8yOxtLcctO-h2fz5FGN30wvTWSMce_o35AhlCPBOXZdyCwKbAxz-kb2aEbRlna2IRFrvdab6SgThebeRWUkfHFeekm1sl02dqkE95dFDOvn0hlZtm9PBO_aZDft3hO_nZzT1sNwqVexQ9cBLerdTZpca9TTG-2CdYbtET3uvVXCB3EbxnH3JNxUH6Nzau7DWv6orGS5wne5D7Cc-LBfBxLMYWj95qFQX_t2bsHg2ZKTZsbABlZ93AEHzaSlt0GZtaV2oRqjkQ3Axps4IlrMpkNBOMxG0yQ

